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19 June 2011 – In commemoration of the 150th birthday of Philippine National Hero Dr. Jose P. Rizal, the Embassy 
organized a simple yet solemn wreath-laying ceremony in front of the Rizal monument inside the Embassy grounds, led 
by Amb. Ronald B. Allarey, the Embassy’s officers and staff, and members of the Filipinos in India Community (FIC) and 
guests.  This was followed by a film showing inside the Ambassador’s Residence of Marilou Diaz-Abaya’s film, “Rizal”. 

 

	
  



	
  

	
  



	
  

	
  


